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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of our first week back, I wanted to send a brief message to you to extend my warmest 
wishes to you and your families. May 2024 bring joy, success, and growth to each member of our school 
community.  

Equally, given that it has been a bitterly cold and wintery week, with forecast for snow and sleet in coming weeks, 
I wanted to also take the opportunity to keep you up to date about our communication procedures in the unlikely 
event of having to close the school as a result of snow or icy conditions.  

If we do experience dangerous and adverse weather conditions, announcements are made as soon as possible on 
the school’s website and through our social media channels. I would encourage you to register to one of our 
social media platforms, if you have not already done so, as these provide updates to events and activities taking 
place at the school, as well as updates about adverse weather and trip updates, for example. As a reminder, our 
social media sites are as follows: 

Facebook: Northampton School for Girls 

Instagram: Northampton_school_for_girls 

Twitter: NSGalerts  

Please assured, in the event of the school having to close in the middle of the day, all parents and carers will be 
contacted, school transport will be adjusted, and members of the Senior Leadership Team will wait with any child 
who is unable to get home.  

 

As ever, thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
Cristina Taboada-Naya 
Headteacher 

 


